ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

JERRY APDDACA POST OFFICE BOX 2088

GOVEANOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
NICK FRANKLIN SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

Ay November 21, 1978 (5051 B27-2434
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YXr. J. E. Pullig ARTZSIA, SFFISH

Division Manager

Bass Enterprises Production Co.
P. O. Box 2760

Midland, Texas 79702

Re: Big Eddy Unit Well No. 60
Unit J, Section 20, T21sS,
R28E
Undesignated Bone Springs
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Pullig:

The Oil Conservation Division has no objection to your
flaring 7,000 MCF of gas from the above referenced well
+o determine if sufficient reserves are present to install

a sweetening plant.
Because of the hydrogen sulfide content of the gas, it is

imperative that the flaring be done only as you outlined
in your letter of November 17, 1978.

Yours very truly,

JOE D. RAMEY
Director
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